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BUILD 2008-03 ENHANCEMENTS 
 

 INTRODUCTION 
In order to continue the mission and goals of Grants.gov, system enhancements and new 
functionality are constantly evaluated and executed. This document summarizes the new 
functionality and system enhancements implemented on February 8, 2009. All 
enhancements performed during System Build 2008-03 were made to the Adobe System; 
no updates were made to the PureEdge system.   
 
 

APPLICANT SYSTEM-TO-SYSTEM 
 
Using Special Characters in XML Schema 
Prior to the System Build, there was no warning or notice given to System-to-System 
(S2S) users about the use of non ASCII characters within the Grants.gov XML schema.  
 
During the Build, the following message was added to the Applicant System-to-System 
page: http://www.grants.gov/applicant_s2s/applicant_system_to_system.jsp (see Figure - 
“S2S Notice – Special Character (After)” below), to provide guidance on the use of 
special characters:  
 

NOTICE: Special Characters Not Supported 
Grants.gov will only accept ASCII characters in XML; while other characters 
may be supported by the schema, they may cause differences in the resulting hash 
value generated when the application is processed by Grants.gov, resulting in a 
FATAL error in the submission. 
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